
 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Project K21-0062-29 
Sr. Project Manager for the Attorney Information System 

 

We sincerely regret to have to cancel the above referenced Request for Proposals. It has been 
determined that it is in the best interest of the Maryland Judiciary to not make an award and 
cancel the RFP effective June 29, 2021  

 
We truly appreciate all of your time and effort and your interest in doing business with the 
Maryland Judiciary, and hope we can count on your participation in future projects. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at karen.hoang@mdcourts.gov 

Sincerely, 

Karen Hoang 

Procurement Officer  

Procurement, Contract, and Grant Administration 

(410) 260-1582 
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